
Mike,  
 
The Virginia State Parks would like to express our deepest gratitude for the trauma kits that your agency 
donated to us. Your donation allows each park to have at least one kit that will equip us with the 
necessary tools and supplies needed should an officer or guest be wounded by gunfire. The compact 
feature of these kits make it easy to carry in our patrol vehicles so they are there when needed.  Your 
agency’s work and contributions to the Virginia State Parks help our law enforcement function daily as 
well as quicken our reaction time in the event of an emergency. Again, we immensely appreciate your 
donation and extend our greatest thanks to you. 
 
 
Billy Angle 
Assistant Park Manager 

Douthat State Park 

14239 Douthat State Park Road 

Millboro, VA 24460  

 

 
 


